To: Kervin Alfred
City Clerk
Pompano Beach, Florida

From: Richard F. Klosiewicz
Planning & Zoning Board Member

Please accept my letter of resignation from the Planning & Zoning
Board effective on the 25" of April 2024. T would like to thank
Commissioner Rhonda Eaton and Mayor Rex Hardin for the
opportunity to serve my community of Pompano Beach.

Thank you,

el O

ichard F. Klosiewicz



